
EMPLOYEES OF CALTRANS DISTRICT 9 – BISHOP 
AND THE CALIFORNIA TRANSPORTATION FOUNDATION 

ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE OUR 

2024 SCHOLARSHIP CAMPAIGN

Applications are being accepted through June 14, 2024 from District 9 High 
School Seniors (graduating from high school in Inyo, Mono, or Eastern 

Kern Counties) who are pursuing transportation related careers, such as: 

Accounting Civil Engineering Heavy Equipment Operator 
Archaeology  Electrical Engineering      Information Technology 
Architecture   Environmental Planning Landscape Architecture 
Biology  Geography  Mechanical Engineering 
Business Administration Geology Surveying 
Chemistry Heavy Equipment Mechanic Transportation Planning 

Please Note: Awarded Scholarships are for expenses related to attending an 
accredited college, technical, vocational, or trade school pursuing a career 

in a transportation field.  Upon confirmation of enrollment, awarded scholarship 
funds are sent directly to the institution’s student financial aid office. 

Apply online at:
https://apply.mykaleidoscope.com/scholarships/CaltransDistrict9scholarship2024

 
or  

contact karie.bentley@dot.ca.gov for more information.




